
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 12th January 5pm to 6.30pm 
 
Year 11 have now successfully completed their first set of GCSE mock exams this year and received 
grades from the exams earlier this term. These results, newly aligned to the Harris Federation data 
system, included target grades, mock grades and teacher most likely grades (predicted grades). 
 
On Thursday 12th January I would like to invite year 11 parents to Parents’ Evening to discuss these 
results and next steps in each subject with class teachers. The evening will take place at Clock Mill 
from 5pm until 6.30pm. 
 
This will be an opportunity for parents to speak to teachers about final GCSE exams, revision 
material and interventions in place over the next few months to assure your child makes good 
progress in GCSE exams this year.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 12th January. 
 
Best wishes for the Christmas and New Year break and we look forward to seeing all pupils again on 
January 4th 2023 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 

 

 

Hannah-Louise Newson 

Head of Year 11 
 


